
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No.1272 
 

Asked on 16 August 2016 
 
MR SPRINGBORG ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE AND 
MINISTER FOR TRAINING AND SKILLS (HON Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to page 6 of the JAG SDS in relation to an independent evaluation of the specialist 
Domestic and Family Violence Court trial in Southport (a) how much will the evaluation cost, (b) 
who is conducting it, (c) when will it be completed, and (d) how much of the interim evaluation 
from May this year has been implemented? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Southern Downs for his question. 
 
The answers to parts (a) and (b) of the question are publicly available online at the whole-of-
Government website: “QTenders” www.hpw.qld.gov.au/qtenders. 
 
The final report of this independent evaluation is scheduled to be delivered to the Department of 
Justice and Attorney-General (DJAG) by the end of December 2016. 
 
The Government has made substantial progress in implementing all six recommendations of 
DJAG’s interim evaluation of the trial specialist DFV court in Southport. 
 
 

http://www.hpw.qld.gov.au/qtenders

